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The Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States, Ambassador Rita Hernández Bolaños, Permanent Representative of Costa Rica, presents her compliments to the permanent representatives of the member states and has the honor to advise that she has called a protocolary meeting for Friday, September 28, 2018, at 10:00 a.m. in the Hall of the Americas to receive the President of Chile, His Excellency Sebastián Piñera, as indicated on the accompanying order of business.
ORDER OF BUSINESS
PROTOCOLARY MEETING
TO RECEIVE THE PRESIDENT OF CHILE, HIS EXCELLENCY SEBASTIÁN PIÑERA

Date:
Friday, September 28, 2018 

Time:
10:00 a.m.
Place:
Hall of the Americas
1. Remarks by the Secretary General, Mr. Luis Almagro Lemes
2. Remarks by the Chair of the Permanent Council, Ambassador Rita María Hernández Bolaños, Permanent Representative of Costa Rica to the OAS
3. Remarks by the President of Chile, His Excellency Sebastián Piñera
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